From: Michael McElroy

To: DP Hearings

Subject: Arthurs Point Renotification

Date: Thursday, 20 October 2022 4:21:42 PM
Hello there,

I am corresponding with you to register my concern at the rushed nature of this process.

It feels like submissions which oppose this rezoning application are being restricted due to
the compressed timing and complexity of the proceedings.

If all parties are not given time to consult and produce the required expert contributions,
then the fairness and impartiality of this process could be called into question.

A more measured approach to this application would be appreciated.

With thanks,

Mike Mth‘oi/





